

MEMO# 26512

September 19, 2012

Linkedin Discussion Group

[26512]

September 19, 2012

TO: TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE No. 12-12 RE: LINKEDIN DISCUSSION GROUP

In August a LinkedIn discussion group was created for the Technology Committee and a pilot group of members were identified to leverage the technology on a pilot basis. We are please to inform you that the Institute is expanding the program and as a member of the Technology Committee you are eligible to participate in the LinkedIn discussion group entitled ICI Technology Committee – Shop Talk.

The purpose of the discussion group is for Technology Committee members to have an alternate means of communications among peers between regularly scheduled meetings. Participation in the group is by invitation only, discussions will be periodically monitored, group members will get an antitrust reminder when they join, and comments as well as members can be removed if they violate the ICI's posted antitrust policy http://www.ici.org/pdf/pub_antitrust_policy.pdf. As a member of the Technology Committee you will be issued an invitation, by the ICI, to join the discussion group. Invitations will be sent over the next week. Only members of the Technology Committee may join and members of the LinkedIn discussion group may not invite others to join.

If you have any questions, please contact Peter Salmon at 202-326-5869 or at salmon@ici.org.

Michael L. Radziemski
Partner, Chief Information Officer
Lord Abbett & Co, LLC.
Chairman
ICI Technology Committee Peter G. Salmon
Senior Director, Operations
& Technology

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.